
This newsletter is double-sided. 

Our newly named ‘Early Birds’ (before-school care) will be up and running on the first day back after half-

term from 8.15-8.50am.  If you need any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Today Adam Whitehouse from Blythswood Care has been to talk to the children about the work that they 

do in supporting aid relief projects across Europe, Africa and Asia.  The children will be taking part in 

their Enterprise Challenge during June so please support them and keep saving your spare coins!   

 

Please could I ask that you bring your child(ren) to school by 8.50 and not before as the teachers and 

myself are busy preparing for the day ahead.  Thank you! 
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You can also see Newsletters on our website 

www.pickhill.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 

For the second half of the summer term our topic will be called ‘She sells sea shells on the sea shore.’  

We are very excited about this topic and the children have already offered their suggestions as to what 

they would like to learn.  Our literacy will be focused on extended stories and significant authors, and 

our science will focus on living things and their habitats.  Our topic work will involve designing a 

lighthouse, creating a piece of artwork based on the seaside and within history we will be learning about 

Grace Darling. 
 

 

Class 2 

Topic: Our exciting new topic will be Beach Café. 

Star Pupil Award 

KS1    

KS2 Tom Marley 
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